
case 
study

how your 
brass made 
a difference

How donations wa’ spent
Urban House is an initial accommodation centre which houses asylum seekers temporarily. Last 
year, they received funding from EyUp! and NHS Charities Together to support their residents 
during lockdown. 

Donations helped to fund a garden project, including growing troughs, compost, garden 
tools, gloves and plants. The remainder of funding allowed Urban House to buy picnic tables, 
playhouses and equipment for their games rooms.

The residents have been spending time painting the new benches as well as the troughs and 
have made the front of Urban House much more colourful and welcoming.

What did folk say about it?

Thank you so 
much for this, really 

nice not to think about 
my situation for a few 

minutes

Are we doing 
this every day?

Can we plant 
more plants 
every day

My mind 
feels free 

today

Can we take 
the plants to 
our room?
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If you require a copy of this information 
in any other format or language please 
contact your line manager or your 
healthcare worker at the Trust.

Is this for all 
of us to use?

Can we 
help to paint 

too?

Wow, this is 
amazing – thank 

you

This is so 
good, thank you 

for doing this for 
us

Can we paint 
tomorrow?

Can I 
paint the 

house (children’s 
playhouse) pink?

Please let me 
help, I will get 

some people ready 
to help

Is this for 
us all to 

use?

Can we 
please take 
this to our 

room?


